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Goose Hummock remains committed to protecting the health and safety of our guests, employees 
and members of the gol�ng community.  We appreciate your patience and understanding as we 
continue to work through the challenges presented to us by this situation and appreciate your 
support as we all move forward together.

EFFECTIVE: MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 20TH, 2021

GOOSE HUMMOCK GOLF RESORT WILL BE IMPLEMENTING THE NEW RESTRICTIONS EXEMPTION 
PROGRAM AS OUTLINED BY THE GOVERNMENT OF ALBERTA (www.alberta.ca)

INDOOR DINING

 • Guests must have proof of double vaccination (note the transitional period of Sept 20 to Oct 25, 
  proof of a single dose would be considered acceptable as long as the dose was given two weeks 
  or more before the time of service), or
 • Has presentable documentation of a medical exemption, or
 • Guests have proof of a recent (within the previous 72 hours) negative COVID 19 test (either the 
  PCR or Rapid Test) The test may or may not be from Alberta Health Services or Alberta Precision 
  Laboratories, and 
 • Masks may be removed when sitting at your table

FACILITY UPDATE
GOOSE HUMMOCK GOLF RESORT

MASKS ARE STILL MANDATORY IN THE CLUBHOUSE,
PRO SHOP AND WASHROOM FACILITIES.


